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RE: Incident #NVV2003542379
 
Kalei,
 
Your request for an extension to January 4th, 2021 is approved.  This will be the final extension for
this release.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Robert J Hamlet
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210
(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
 
 
 
 

From: Jennings, Kalei <kjennings@ltenv.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:40 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>;
Ager, Ashley <aager@ltenv.com>; Cole, Aimee <acole@ltenv.com>; Morrissey, Tacoma
<tmorrissey@ltenv.com>
Subject: [EXT] XTO- Extension Request- ADU Hondo Tester (NVV2003542379)
 
All,
 
XTO is requesting an extension to the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or
closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the ADU Hondo Tester (NVV2003542379).  The
release was discovered January 5, 2020 and initial site assessment was completed January 29, 2020. 
Released fluids flowed onto the pad and into the surrounding pasture.  A Right of Entry (ROE) Permit
was submitted to the State Land Office (SLO) on March 3, 2020.  The executed permit was received
May 11, 2020. XTO began remediation activities at the site including excavation of impacted soils. To
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date approximately 590 cubic yards of impacted soil have been removed. The most recent
laboratory results indicate additional remediation work is warranted. In order to conduct the
remaining remediation work and draft a closure report or remediation work plan, XTO is requesting
a 90 day extension of the deadline to January 4, 2020.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kalei Jennings
Project Environmental Scientist
(432) 214-9472 cell
3300 North “A” Street Bldg 1, Unit 222 Midland, TX 79705
www.ltenv.com
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